Brighton: After School Program Registrations Due

In cooperation with Brighton Horizons, Washington County Extension is pleased to announce
the fourth year of the Brighton after school program: The Brighton Bear Cub Club. Registrations
are due October 1 to the Washington County Extension Office or Brighton City Hall. The
Brighton Bear Cub Club will meet at the Brighton Community Building from 1:30-4:00 pm on the
1:10 early out Professional Development Days for Washington Community Schools. The
program will start in October and be held on each of the Professional Development 1:10
dismissal days after. Students should be registered by October 1 for the start of the program
on October 8. Forms are available at the Brighton Community Building & the Washington
County Extension Office. Brighton Horizons and ISU Extension are still looking for volunteers to
help with the program. Please contact the Washington County Extension Office if interested in
volunteering or for enrollment forms, 319-653-4811.
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